


SUPPORTING SUSTAINABLE AVIATION IN THE PACIFIC
Through the Australia-Pacific Partnerships for Aviation Program (P4A), Australia and Pacific partners are working together to build a safer, more resilient and sustainable Pacific aviation sector, for a more connected Pacific. 

P4A will support government ministries, airport authorities, aviation regulators, meteorological services and other stakeholders to improve aviation safety, quality, and sustainability. 

Sustainable aviation supports stronger economies 

As part of the P4A, we are:
· Supporting Pacific students to study aircraft engineering at Fiji National University and aviation management at Griffith University through the Australia Awards program, with places allocated equally to women and men
· Providing access to a pool of aviation technical advisers, with a strong focus on enhancing aviation strategy and policy through government ministries in coordination with critical aviation organisations
· Enhancing access to aviation leadership and governance training for aviation boards and relevant ministries
· Developing stronger aviation and tourism linkages and strategies, noting the interdependence of both sectors 
· Developing airports as economic gateways through master planning support and airport ground support equipment
· Strengthening aviation meteorological capabilities through new observing infrastructure, training for forecasters and peer-to-peer support
· Supporting Pacific partners’ access to technical assistance to enhance aviation regulation and policy development
· Connecting people and markets through sector planning support, such as technical assistance for route and passenger analysis
· Strengthening safety investigations through training and capability enhancement
· Enhancing gender equality, disability inclusion, and environmental sustainability in all initiatives


How we deliver
We work in partnership to deliver improved aviation outcomes, guided by the Pacific’s aviation priorities and needs

For more information on P4A pacific.aviation@dfat.gov.au
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